

December 2, 2019

Cheryl Horvath, Chief Tubac Fire District PO Box 2881 Tubac, AZ 85646 – 2881

Dear Chief Horvath:

Wisdom Sports and Scholars (WSS) and the Fire District have a rewarding history working together supporting our community. We are aware that the Fire District has in its possession an obsolete ambulance that is no longer in use.

WSS, a 501 c 3 nonprofit, would be able to put it to good use in the operation of St. Anne's Park and is requesting the Fire District donate of the obsolete ambulance. If you recall, the Fire District previously donated a similar vehicle to our organization.

In return, WSS would put the donation to good use for the security and safety of property at St. Anne's field. WSS would ensure the vehicle would not be resold or used inappropriately.

Thank you for your consideration on this request.

For Wisdom Sports and Scholars,

Jim Nelson, Executive Director

WSS, a 501 c 3 EIN 47-1327351